
Approved Notice of Motion – full Council 9 July 2018

“Whatever the boundaries of the new Unitary Councils, for Northamptonshire, those councils 
will take on responsibility for the care of older people in our community, from 2020.

 A recent study estimated that 35% of inpatients in local hospitals were there simply waiting 
for suitable after care to be available (so called Bed Blocking).

This council asks scrutiny, working with NCC scrutiny and partners, particularly health 
service partners, to carry out investigation into Adult Social Care facilities in the area to 
identify future demand patterns, in order that the new Unitary Council is able to better plan 
for the needs of older people in the future”.


